
 

 

Our Ref: JP/VEH/JAS 

 

 

27th June 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

We are extremely excited to welcome you and your child to Wednesfield Academy next week as 

part of our Year 6 Induction Programme.  

  

We welcome an impressive 210 Year 7 pupils to our school in September and we hope that the 

events you and your child will be involved in through our induction programme will help in 

preparing for the Autumn term.  

  

As outlined in the previous letter during the week beginning Monday 3rd July 2023, several events 

will be taking place to ensure that both you and your child have the information you need.  

  

Tuesday 4th July 2023 is our new intake evening which will provide you and your child with the 

opportunity to visit the school to meet the leadership and pastoral teams and purchase 

uniform.  The evening will begin at 5.00pm and end at 7.00pm.  During the event I will be 

speaking to you all at 5.30pm and 6.30pm in the school activity studio and it is important that 

you attend one of these two opportunities as part of the evening.  On registration you will be 

allocated one of the time slots available but we suggest that you plan for visit bearing the times 

of the presentation in mind.  

  

Wednesday 5th July 2023 is our first Year 6 Induction Day for the SEND pupils joining us.  This 

day will allow your child to meet key staff including the SENDCO and have a brilliant day learning 

about life in the academy.  Please ensure that your child arrives promptly at 10.00am and the 

day will end at 2.00pm.  Pupils must be in full primary school uniform.  A free lunch will be 

provided, but they may bring a packed lunch if preferred. 

  

Thursday 6th July 2023 is our second Year 6 Induction Day where your child will spend all day 

with us with all the other new Year 7 cohort; meeting key staff, taking part in lessons, and 

learning more about what life is like for pupils at Wednesfield Academy.   Please ensure that your 

child arrives promptly at 8.30am in their current primary school uniform and equipped for the day 

with a pen, pencil, and ruler.  All pupils will be provided with a free lunch, but they may bring a 

packed lunch if preferred.  The day will end at 2.45pm. 

  

It is vitally important that the information we have for you and your child is accurate.  If you have 

not already done so, please ensure that you scan the QR codes on the other letter attached. 

 We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday evening. If you have any queries please email 

postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk.  

  

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Phillips  

Headteacher 

 

mailto:postbox@wednesfieldacademy.co.uk


 

 

Our Ref  JJO/JP/RMO 
 
 
3rd May 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Inductions Forms for Year 7 Pupils – September 2023 
 
 
Can you please complete the following three forms by scanning the QR code and 
clicking on the weblink so we can begin the induction process in preparation for 
September 2023.  The deadline for completion is Friday 12th May 2023. 
 
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Phillips 
Acting Headteacher 
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